DEPARTMENT OF SPECIAL SERVICES Township of Union Public Schools M-E-M-O-R-A-N-D-U-M

TO:

Dr. Taylor

C:

Gerald Benaquista, Yolanda Koon, Kim Conti, Bernadette Watson, Diane Cappiello

FROM:

Joseph Seugling

RE:

Board Agenda

DATE:

2021-10-12

Approve the implementation of the Child Assault Prevention Program for the 21-22 school year. The below amounts reflect funding provided to the district for the CAP Program.

State CAP Funding CAP Program

= \$450.10 Special Needs

State CAP Funding CAP Program

= \$3,310.30 TEEN CAP

State CAP Funding CAP Program

= \$6,787.90 Elementary CAP

Total State CAP funding amount \$10,548.30 District Contribution will be \$4,520.70

in accordance with the previously BOE approved application from the July 20, 2021 BOE Meeting (Item F-19).

Toledo, Lillian < ltoledo@njcap.camdencc.edu > Oct 11, 2021, 1:17 PM (19 hours ago) to me, Jeannette, Araceli

Graphical user interface, text, application

Description automatically generated

Dear Grant Applicant:

New Jersey Child Assault Prevention (CAP), is pleased to inform you that your school district has been approved for the

implementation of a CAP© program. The CAP County Coordinator will be in contact with you regarding the details of this

project.

Thank you for your application and congratulations for becoming part of the statewide effort to strengthen families by

Empowering children to be "Safe, Strong, and Free."

Sincerely,

Graphical user interface, text, application

Description automatically generated

Jeannette Collins

NJ CAP

Executive Director

c: County CAP Coordinator, Araceli Galvis, 201-452-7402

Email: Middlesex.unioncap@gmail.com